
1985 No. 44 4

It is requested that this notification may be communicated to the governents
of ail the States that have accepted the Optional Clause and to the Registrar of the
International Court of Justice.

STEPHEN LEWIS
Ambassador and

Permanent Representative

H.E. Mr. Javier Pérez de Cuéllar,
Secretary-General,
United Nations,
New York.


